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DATE: 02/07/2012

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Informational Meeting on Proposed Ordinance Change/Precious Metals
CASE NO.:

INCIDENT DATE :02/09/2012

INCIDENT TIME: 6:00PM

INCIDENT LOCATION: Room 303, 3rd Floor City Hall

SUBJECT: Informational Meeting on Proposed Ordinance Change/Precious Metals

BY: DPD Public Information Officer Jim Hansen

The Duluth Police Department will hold an informational meeting on Thursday, February 9th,
2012 at 6:00PM in Room 303, 3td Floor, City Hall, to review the proposed changes to the
Precious Metal and Pawn Shop ordinance.

If you currently have one or both of these licenses, or if your business will be required to get a
license with the change in the ordinance, you are encouraged to attend. If you are not able to
attend you can send your comments to the Duluth Police Department, 411 West 1 St Street,
Duluth, MN 55802, Attention Sergeant Chad Nagorski, or you can e-mail your comments to

cnagorski@duluthmn.gov .
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